
 
 
 
 
 
 

July 19, 1995 
 
 
 
 
 
Ms. Angie Collas-Dean 
2092 Roland Way 
Eugene, OR  97401-2061 
 
Dear Angie: 
 
I am writing to thank you for your assistance as I planned Mrs. Aquino’s visit to Eugene 
last month.  You were particularly helpful in providing an up-to-date mailing list and in 
working with Kim Ribellia to identify key contact persons in the state. 
 
Enclosed are some items for you as a token of my appreciation.  The videotape is of part 
of the Commencement ceremony, including the conferral of the honorary degree and 
Mrs. Aquino’s subsequent address.  I have included a printed copy of her speech as well.  
Finally, I have enclosed a few photos taken at the public reception and one at 
Commencement. 
 
I hope that you enjoy these mementos of Mrs. Aquino’s visit.  It was a grand occasion, 
wasn’t it! 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
      Susan E. Plass 
      Assistant Vice Provost for International Affairs 
 
 
enclosures 
 
 
 
 


